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Mr George Wright
National Secretary
Australian Labor Party
PO Box6222
KINGSTON ACT 2604

Dear Mr W

Mr Abbott has asked me to confirm that, as previously advised, he will participate in a
debate with Mr Rudd, hosted by the National Press Club, this Sunday night at 6.30pm.

I look forward to the National Press Club finalising arrangements to allow this debate to
proceed as soon as convenient.

As previously advised Mr Abbott believes, given the significance of this election, that the
two additional forums set out ín my previous correspondence with you should also take
place.

I look forward to your confirmation to allow these forums to proceed as soon as

convenient.

Yours sincerely,

-

Brian Loughnane
Federal Cam Director
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Thank you for your reply to my letter regarding the Leaders' forums.
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